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Please pass this bill to enhance protections of our beautiful Maine lakes from invasive
aquatic plants. Lakes are an important part of our tourism economy as well as adding 
to the quality of lives for many, many Mainers.  Our precious waterways are a large 
part of what makes Maine such a wonderful state. The presence of invasive plants is 
increasing. Many lakes including ours (Kezar Lake in Lovell) rely completely on 
volunteers to monitor the shoreline. I am one of those volunteers. Please help support 
those of us trying to keep Maine lakes safe and clean.  Thank you very much.


